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DEC 0 7 1990

MEMORANDUM FOR: Sharon Mearse, Contractor Administrator
Contract Administration Branch, No. 1
Division of Contracts and Property Management
Office of Administration

THRU: Shirley L. Fortuna, Program Manager
Special Issues Group
Program Management, Policy Development
and Analysis Staff

FROM: Philip M. Altomare, WSE&I
Program Element Manager

SUBJECT: FUNCTIONAL ANALYSIS DRAFT AND FINAL REPORT REQUESTED DELAY

In a telephone conference of November 29, 1990 with Ted Romine, Wes Patrick
and I, it was concluded that it would be best not to forward the Center draft
functional analysis report until the uncertainty rationals were better developed.
Accordingly, the schedule dates for the draft and final report requested in
John Latz letter of November 9, 1990 will have to be revised.

It is my understanding from our discussion of December 5, 1990, that Ted Romine
plan5to come to the NRC Rockville, MD offices on December 14, 1990 to discuss
the functional analysis. It would be desirable to establish revised schedule
dates for the functional analysis at that time.

Sincerely,

AnS/
Philip Altomare
WSE&I Program Element Manager

cc: S. Mearse, CAB
S. Fortuna, PMDA
W. Patrick, CNWRA
A. Whiting, CNWRA
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